
Dear Friends,

Thank you for your Continued Support.

With your help we were able to “get out of the 
house” and go on adventures to places like the 
Bronx Zoo and Lego Land.

We were able to open doors at our new location, 
the Hudson Library, for our Preschool program, 
The Starting Place. 

Coarc was able to provide art programs that  
produced award winning artists.

We cannot do this without your help. 

Only 80% of our funding comes from the state 
and county.

You can help us bridge that short fall.

You can help us keep the adventures going 
and the budding artists winning awards.  
These are the extra activities that you can 
help to provide. 

Help us by donating on our website,  
www.coarc.org or mail a check in the  
enclosed envelope.

We are grateful for our community, it does 
take a village. Thank you!

Ken Stall, CEO 
Dorothy Wheeler, Board President

Make A Difference @ www.coarc.org
630 Route 217, Mellenville, NY 12544
(800) 888-4451 or (518) 672-4451


